CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Learn # Serve # Lead # Succeed
Irish Update

April 12, 2024

Thank you to Eye Care Associates for providing our students and staff with Eclipse

Thank you to student council for sponsoring the student Talent
show this week. What a fantastic event to see our students
shine on stage!

e Class photos and yearbook group photos-Wednesday, April 17t in
the morning. Class picture order forms were sent home with each
student. Please return the order forms prior to or on picture day.



There are a few students and staff members who also need to
have their individual photos taken for the yearbook.

e Wizard of Oz Musical Friday, April 26" at 7:00 PM. Tickets will
be sold at the door. Adults, $7.00, students $5.00 and 4 and
under free. We look forward to this upcoming performance by
our students who are working hard!
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DOORS OPEN AT 4:20 P.M.

CONCERT AT 6:30 PM.
uesday May 7, 2024
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Parish Center

All-School Artwork:
}\M Performances By:

P3 though 8th Grade

Pepperoni Rolls can be picked up on Monday April 15 from 3-6 pm in
the Parish Center. Forgot to order them?? No problem! We will have a
lot to sell during pick-up hours. Grab an easy dinner or take some
home to freeze for a later time. Cash only!



We are looking to fill an officer position for next school year on the
Home and School committee. If you are interested, please contact
current officers (Bri Moore, Allison Dunlap, Audra Love, Elizabeth
Black). We hope to have this position voted on by the next meeting.

Field Day will be Friday May 10 at St. John School for grades K-8. We
are looking for a lot of volunteers for this to help organize it and be
there on that day to have fun with the students. Please contact
Elizabeth Black if you would like to help! blacktieaffairll@yahoo.com

Did you know we have a uniform that closet that is for ALL families to
swap clothes out. We encourage you to stop in and see if there is
anything your Rids can use. Shorts season is approaching quickly. Or
maybe your child has grown 2 inches this winter and needs a couple
pairs of pants to get through til Spring. You are welcome to stop in any
time and look through the closet. All things are free to take!

Our next meeting will be Thursday April 25 at 3:45 pm. All parents and
staff are welcome to attend to learn about fun events and activities
we organize for the school.
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Join us for a spaghetti dinner, children’s games, cornhole, raffles, and much more. Our dinner is
featuring Monsignor Lawrence Luciana’s famous sauce.

SLUNDAY. APRIL 21
11:00AM- 6:00PM

Parish Center at St. Mary Catholie School
320 Marion Street
Marietta, Ol

All proceeds will go towards
The Basilica of St. Mary of the Assumption’s
rooi campaign

oJe Lo $15 adult N
N " A $12 child (includes dinner and games) | ,
’( ) {l.\ » 3 & under free o
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Lo 1§ , {dine in or takeout available} °
& - *dessert not included*
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: For tickets, contact: . '
Matt 330 243 5500 or Teresa (740) 516-8322 |
(% *limited amount will be sold
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Get your tickets for the delicious spaghetti dinner soon!
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Summer Enrichment with Miss Kim



Hello Families,

| can’t believe it, but it’s the time of year to begin thinking about summer
plans! (You know I’m still praying for a snow day!!!)

| will once again be planning to host another summer of enrichment here
at St. Mary’s for children in preschool through fourth grades.

The enrichment program combines recreation with hands — on academic
skills. By continuing to review grade-level material and touch on
upcoming material with inquiry-based activities, The students will be
academically challenged while reviewing and learning new skills in a fun
and interactive way. Tasks and activities will be differentiated by ability,
to level so to challenge the students individually. Often in the summer,
there is a small backslide in academics. This camp will help to
counteract that while promoting additional growth.

The camp will run on Mondays and Wednesdays from nine to noon. It
will be held at the school and the cost will be $35.00 per day per child.
Sibling discounts are available.

You do not have to sign up for all dates, but registration is required.

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO REGISTER, PLEASE CONTACT MISS KIM AT
(740) 434-3212
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3RD -6TH GRADE
SPORTS BANQUET

MONDAY, APRIL 22ND
6:00 PM/PARISH
CENTER

PIZZA PROVIDED BY
IRISH BOOSTERS

Please RSVP number attending to Athletic Director
Mrs. Sharon Loken at
sharonloken@stmaryscatholic.org
by Monday, April 15th

Note from Mrs. Lupardus about chess club:

“LIFE IS LIKE A CHESS GAME —YOU

den't want te waste & mewe
BING GORDON




1

—

=
=
|
—
o

Congratulations to our Math Madness Tournament winners
Kenzi Cunningham and Eden Faust

Parents Night Out with Miss Kim
Saturday, April 20th
6 to 9 in the little gym
$30 for one child, $50 for two
RSVP to (740)434-3212



